
New Policy – Withdrawal of a Player after the Draw 

 

 

During its last meeting, the Tennis Québec Executive Board members validated the 

implementation of a new policy relating to the withdrawal of a player after a draw has 

been published. This policy mirrors practices already adopted by Tennis Canada and the 

International Tennis Federation. Should a player withdraw from any sanctioned 

tournament, with the exception of Étapes and Quebec Championships, the first player 

on the reserve list will be awarded the place now available. No other modification to the 

draws will be made, regardless of whether or not a seeded player has withdrawn. 

 

During the Étapes and Quebec Championships, the usual modifications will continue to 

be implemented and aim to minimize changes made in the draws. Changes will be made 

according to recognized rules and standards pertaining to late changes to draws, 

particularly with respect to seeded players, as the draws have already been published at 

the time of the withdrawal.     
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